
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good morning, Stand93work. 

Lorena Hollett on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, June 2, 2023 11 :49 AM 
'Stand93work' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket No. 20220185-WS, Sunrise Water, LLC 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/2/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03490-2023 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220185, and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Regards, 

Lorena Hollett 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public SeNice Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6758 

From: Stand93work <stand93work@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 10:36 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Docket No. 20220185-WS, Sunrise Water, LLC 

Docket No. 20220185-WS, Sunrise Water, LLC 

I do not feel they deserve the right to raise our rates again. I understand the prices of everything are going up, 
but they still have not addressed issues from before the last increase. 

I personally have a meter with a "protective" box that has been broken for over 10 years. I have requested that 
they fix it 4 times. After that I gave up, if they wouldn't handle the responsibility with me asking multiple times, 
they weren't going to handle it. 

I would have no problem with an increase if they would handle their responsibilities. If they can't manage their 
finances and take care of issues waiting to be addressed for 10+ years, then maybe they need to sell to someone 
who can. 

Even though I feel this has probably been a waste of time, I thank you in advance for at least reading my 
thoughts. 

Docket No. 20220185-WS, Sunrise Water, LLC 
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